RAPTOR
MATERIALSLc

8120 Gage Street e Frederick, CO 80516
Bus: (303) 666-6657 e Fax: (303) 666-6743

August 21, 2024

To: Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
Office of Mined Land Reclamation (OMLR)

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

From: Garrett Varra
Raptor Materials LLC
8120 Gage Street
Frederick, Colorado 80516

Subject: Parcel 124 — Two Rivers Sand, Gravel, and Reservoir Project, File No. M-2022-013;
Technical Revision (TR-01), Materials Processing Area and Wash Pond Relocation and Conveyor
Removal; Preliminary Adequacy Review RESPONSE

Dear Mr. Lennberg,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS), Office of Mined Land
Reclamation (OMLR); reviewed the contents of the Technical Revision (TR-01) for the Materials
Processing Area and Wash Pond Relocation and Conveyor Removal for the P124 — Resource
Development Project (RDP), File No. M-2022-013. Raptor Materials received a Preliminary
Adequacy Review (PAR) dated July 18, 2024.

Raptor’s first adequacy responses below follow the comments from the adequacy review and
are highlighted in blue font for clarity.

DRMS Comment no.1

All of the maps submitted for this TR need to clearly show the relevant riverbanks. This includes
the north bank of the South Platte River and the south bank of the Big Thompson River. This is
important to illustrate the distance between the banks and the pit boundaries and to be
consistent with the currently approved maps for this permit.




- Updated Map Exhibit L — Financial Warranty Map
The current decision date is August 22, 2024.
Regards
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Garrett Varra




